
"If children are young
enough to

experience racism,
then they are at the

right age to learn
about racism in

school. Teachers
have a duty of care to
their students, and it

is important they
provide the correct

information to
students and to make
sure that students are

safe in school. Every
school has an anti-
bullying week, the

curriculum must
include tackling

racism, homophobia
and ableism." 
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